OFFICERS for 2017-2019

President
RICHARD HOWLETT
1st Vice President
CHARLES BERNHEIMER
2nd Vice President
MIMI HEIMS
Treasurer
STEPHEN BLANKENSHIP
Recording Secretary
LEONARD HEIMS
Financial Secretary
JOHN MEIER



www.sjwpa.org

TRUSTEES for 2017-2019

Trustee
ROBERT LENDER
Trustee
FRED SCHINDLER
Trustee
KURT SCHNEIDER
Trustee
JOSEPH MENDO
Trustee
DAVID FORCINITO
Trustee
DAVID APPLEGATE

2018 Annual Ladies' Night Celebration REQUEST FOR DOOR PRIZES

Dear Vendor Members:

Each year the *South Jersey Water Professionals Association* sponsors the *Annual Ladies' Night Event*. This function provides a great opportunity to celebrate the holiday season and pay tribute to "our ladies." It is also a most enjoyable evening of fine dining, great music and socializing with good friends and valued business associates.

As you may be aware, the SJWPA sponsors and subsidizes this memorable event. Much effort goes into selecting the site, food and music. Similar efforts are made to control the cost to members and vendors. The SJWPA takes special care to put together our annual Membership Directory which identifies our members and vendors. This Directory is an excellent industry resource to be referenced throughout the year. Ad placements in our directory directly contribute to the costs of this exceptional event. The SJWPA Ladies Night Committee also purchases a gift for each lady attending the event.

That is why we respectfully request that each of our Vendors consider donating additional door prizes to be awarded at this year's event. If shopping or selection provides a problem, a monetary donation can be made and the Ladies Night Committee will take care of purchasing an appropriate prize. All donated prizes should reflect the identity of the donator and all Vendors will be recognized and thanked by our Master of Ceremonies.

If you intend on bringing a door prize or two, please give a heads up by contacting Mimi Heims at mheims@completecontrolservices.com. Door prizes can be brought directly to the event, or arrangements can be made to be retrieved by a Committee Member prior to the event if necessary.

Be Creative, Cost is <u>not</u> a factor. Any and all donations are greatly appreciated.

We thank you in advance for your consideration of this request and continued support of our organization. Please help us in making this years' Ladies Night Event better than ever.

Sincerely,

Mimi Heims, Ladies' Night Chair